
  
 

 

 

March 13, 2020 

 

Dear Full Life Church Family, 

I wanted to communicate with you directly regarding how Full Life Church is 
presently addressing the real challenge that the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) is 
presenting our world in general, and specifically our local community. 

After much deliberation, our Local Board has decided to cease our regular weekend 
and weekday gatherings until further notice. Instead of meeting in person, we will 
be building our community online through streaming, social media, and other tools. 
Sermons will be available for streaming at fulllifecatskill.com/sermons and further 
communications are coming soon. You can stay updated by visiting 
fulllifecatskill.com/updates. 

From a spiritual perspective, please keep in mind and heart the three-part sermon 
series we are experiencing right now on “winning, being successful and being 
satisfied” in the loving relationship we have with Jesus as we all journey home to 
heaven.  Having the Prince of Peace in our hearts can make all the difference in a 
time like this, but we must choose Him. 

“Rejoice in the Lord always; again I will say, rejoice. Let your reasonableness be 
known to everyone. The Lord is at hand; do not be anxious about anything, but in 
everything by prayer and supplication with thanksgiving let your requests be made 
known to God.  And the peace of God, which surpasses all understanding, will guard 
your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus.” Philippians 4:4-9 
“ for God gave us a spirit not of fear but of power and love and self-control.” 2 
Timothy 1:7 

 “Have I not commanded you? Be strong and courageous. Do not be frightened, 
and do not be dismayed, for the LORD your God is with you wherever you go.” 
Joshua 1:9  (ESV) 

Let’s take God’s perspective together and offer strength, hope, and love to our 
families and community during this uncertain time.  As we lean on Jesus and His 
love for us, we can receive a peace, and stability that is heavenly indeed. 

 

God’s love and peace and please contact me with any questions. 

 
Pastor Craig 
pastorcraig@fulllifecatskill.com 


